At the Budget Session of the Malone Village Board, held on March 18, 2024 at 9:00AM at 343 West Main St. the following were present:

Andrea Dumas Mayor
Norman Bonner Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Brian Langdon Trustee

Excused Absence: Rebahka Scaccia, Clerk

Also in Attendance:

Kristine Lashway, Treasurer Alex Violo, Telegram

Mayor Dumas opened the meeting at 9:00AM.

## 2025 Budget Meeting

## General Budget

Various changes were made to lower the expenses in the General Fund by reviewing each line item.

An increase to the water rates of \$10 per quarter with the remainder to come from unreserved fund balance was discussed and added to the tentative budget. The Sewer fund will be balanced with fund balance.

More cuts to the General Fund need to be worked through.

## **ADJOURNMENT**

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner with a second by Trustee Boyea and unanimously carried to adjourn the meeting at 11:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Kristine Lashway, Village Treasurer